
Good Morning!  I hope everyone’s week is starting out well!  I know that I would prefer to be outside camping however   Last weekend proved to be another successful campout for the Lake Jayco Jypsie’s at Bishop Lake.  We miss all of those who weren’t able to attend.  The next campout will be held August 19-21, 2016 at Lakeport State Park.  There was some talk at Bishop Lake regarding the potluck theme for Lakeport and I was told everyone agreed on Baked Potatoes & Salads.  Brenda stated the potatoes will be provided from the membership funds; therefore all we need to do is bring the toppings, salads and desserts.  In order to prepare for the potatoes, please RSVP to this email on whether or not you are planning on attending.  If you have a suggestion for the September campout potluck, please let me know.    I would also like to start thinking about the 2017 camping schedule.  I am aware that we will not be a full group at any of the remaining campouts, therefore I am suggesting that everyone take a few minutes and email me back 5-6 places you would like the group to camp next season.  Once I have received everyone’s responses, I will compile a list and we can discuss it at a campout and finalize the schedule.  By everyone emailing their suggestions, we can ensure that everyone has input.   If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to let me know.  
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